MAYOR'S OFFICE OF CRIMINAL JUSTICE

CITY OF BALTIMORE
HEILA DIXON, Maver 334 City Hall
SRR TR, Mg Baltimore. Maryland 21202
TO: The Honorable Stephanie Rawlings Blake

and Members of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400 City Hall,

100. N. Holiday Street

Attn: Karen Randle

FROM: Sheryl Goldstein, Director, Mayor’s Office on Criminal Justice
DATE: July 1, 2009
RE: City Council Bill No. 09-0345 — Public Safety Conservation Areas --
Reconstitution
City Council Bill No.: 09-0345 — Public Safety Conservation Areas —
Reconstitution

The Mayor’s Office on Criminal Justice has no objection to
this legislation, which has been introduced for the purpose
of merging the Public Safety Conservation Area Advisory
Board and the Baltimore Urban Lighting Board (BULB)
into a new, reconstituted board; reviving the Public Safety
Conservation Area Program; correcting, clarifying and
conforming related provisions; and generally relating to
promoting a crime-free environment in neighborhoods.

Director
Mayor’s Office on Criminal Justice
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